
Hello Mayor & Councillors,   

I am writing you to express my opinion about the new regulations being proposed, in 

regards to pro-actively enforcing trailer parking rules. I understand that in some 

circumstances, trailers are not desirable on residential properties, such as if they are 

blocking the sidewalk, creating a blindspot or look extremely messy. But in such situations, 

the current system of the bylaw being enforced on complaint-basis is sufficient. 

Many families rely on trailers and RV’s as a source of recreation, as they do not have the 

budget (or preference) for conventional vacations. Many people also require a trailer for 

landscaping projects on their property.  

Pro-actively enforcing the trailer parking rules seems like just another money-grab, to take 

more money from Guelph’s hard-working citizens (who are already much over-taxed, by the 

way). Guelph’s citizens already pay plenty of taxes to be able to own a home and land- 

should we not have the right to park a trailer or recreational vehicle, if it is not bothering 

anyone?  

I ask you to please re-consider pro-actively enforcing trailer parking; this would negatively 

affect so many people. Please continue addressing trailers & recreational vehicles on a case-

by-case basis, as this is the fairest way this situation can be handled.  

Thank you for your time, 

Alex Hostettler  

The Hostettler family 


